

Livingston County Department of Planning

MEMORANDUM

Livingston County Board of Commissioners

Scott Barb AICP, PEM Director

FROM: Scott Barb

TO:

Robert A. Stanford

DATE: 2/15/2024

AICP Principal Planner SUBJECT: Livingston County Parks and Open Space Advisory Committee Member

Term Renewals

Martha Haglund Principal Planner Dear Board of Commissioners,

Member terms are expiring for many of the volunteers on the Livingston County Parks and Open Space Advisory Subcommittee. Each member is appointed by the Board of Commissioners for a period of one year. The following individuals have terms expiring March 31, 2024, and have requested that they be considered for re-appointment by the Board of Commissioners for another term on this committee:

Michael Arens Jason Bibby Bill Call Tim Church Gary Edwards Kevin Eggleston Brian Jonckheere Janice Lobur Bill Rubin

Attached to this memorandum is a list of all current members of the subcommittee and a brief explanation of their experience. Please reach out to me should you have any questions on the re-appointments.

Department Information

Administration Building 304 E. Grand River Avenue Suite 206 Howell, MI 48843-2323

Respectfully,

Scott Barb

(517) 546-7555 Fax (517) 552-2347 Scott Barb

Web Site https://milivcounty.gov/planning/